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Comments: As a long time mountain bike rider in the Crested Butte/Gunnison area I agree with CBMBA on their

comments regarding the North Valley Trails. We do need to maintain riders off the road experience and continue

to make beginner and intermediate trails options available. The Snodgrass trail is a very important trail in the

area to new riders and riders that want a close to town quick riding option. Also, the Cement Creek connection

trails are very important as each summer that area sees more and more traffic, especially on the roads with

motorized traffic. Being able to ride our bikes not on the road would really add to the user experience and make it

much more fun to connect the variety of trails up Cement Creek. Also, having a good convenient alternative to

the Irwin road from the Y would be great. The Wagon Trail has made rides in that area so much more enjoyable,

adding to that experience would be beneficial for Dyke trail users and beginner riders.

Thank You 


